
GREATER PORTLAND CITY LEAGUE
Web Summary of Board Minutes

September 15th, 2005

Members present were: Chris Harms, Heidi Wilcox, Liz Myzak, Betsy Mosser, Ruth 
Kilroy, Janet Hammer, and Corinne Mitchell.

Chris Harms, Board President, called the meeting to order at 9:30 A.M.

The minutes of the last Board meeting were approved as submitted by Corinne Mitchell, 
Acting Recording Secretary.

Although it was announced at the Captain’s Brunch, it should be noted that Chris Harms 
has assumed the office of Board President, Betsy Mosser has assumed the office of 
Treasurer and Corinne Mitchell has assumed the office of Vice President for the 2005-06 
season.

Betsy Mosser, Treasurer, reported that she is in the process of taking over this position 
and still needs information from the outgoing Treasurer in order to give a complete 
report.

Marilyn Crandall, Corresponding Secretary, was absent; however, there are no 
outstanding issues before the Board.

Chris reported that Cheryl has not received team fees for all teams at one club. Janet 
Hammer will research the oversight.

Cheryl Rathbun, League Coordinator, would like division reps to use BLACK INK when 
faxing score sheets; other colors do not show up.

Chris asked the Board to consider an issue regarding a player who requested late 
admittance to a team. The Board heard the circumstances and unanimously voted to 
adhere to Rules and Regulations (Rosters and Fees, pg. 2, rule 1); that player can be 
added to the roster in December.

With no new business, the meeting was adjourned at 10:20 AM.

The next Board meeting will be October 20th, at 9:15 AM.

Respectfully submitted,

Corinne Mitchell
Acting Recording Secretary


